
 
 
 
This morning, as workers were continuing to install the scaffolding at 130 Liberty St., 
a worker fell on the scaffolding and was injured.  The worker was able to walk to the 
personnel hoist and was then taken to a local hospital for treatment.  The incident 
did not result in any impact on the surrounding community and work is proceeding 
as scheduled.  
  
The emergency protocols put in place by LMDC and the contractors were followed 
and resulted in a prompt response to the incident. The site safety manager 
immediately contacted appropriate LMDC personnel and they are reviewing the 
incident. 
  
 


